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PRESENT:  Chairman William E. Kingkade, Jr., Selectmen Michael K. Walsh and Thomas J. 

O’Loughlin and Town Administrator Richard A. Villani. 

  

1. The Board met with Town Counsel Charles Boddy, Jr. and Town Administrator Rick Villani 

to discuss reducing the Quorum needed to conduct the Special Town Meeting. All three 

Selectman encouraged Town Meeting members to participate in the meeting. Mr. Walsh 

recommended reducing the Quorum to 10% of the required Quorum of 122. The new 

Quorum would be 13 members. Mr. Walsh moved, seconded by Mr. O’Loughlin: To reduce 

the Quorum to 10 % of the required Quorum of 122. UNANIMOUS.   

  

2. Dunkin Donuts filed applications seeking a new Common Victualler License for each of 

their locations at 350 South Main Street, 13 Medway Road, 31 Main Street and 146 South 

Main Street. Mr. Walsh moved, seconded by Mr. O’Loughlin: To approve the four (4) new 

Common Victualler licenses. UNANIMOUS. 

 

3. Mr. Walsh moved, seconded by Mr. O’Loughlin:  To adjourn the Selectmen’s meeting at 

6:38 PM, UNANIMOUS.   

 

 

 

__________________________________   ___________________________ 
Richard A. Villani     William E. Kingkade, Jr. Chairman 
Minutes Recorder 
       ____________________________  
       Michael K. Walsh 
 
       ____________________________ 
       Thomas J. O’Loughlin    
    

MINUTES OF REGULAR SESSION – January 6, 2021 
UPPER TOWN HALL 

6:30 PM 


